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We are writing in support of HB4044.  We live in North Portland. We have a right to 

accurate and full information about the risks to us from toxic plume inhalation so we 

can plan for our safety and we need the State of Oregon to protect us by funding this 

study.  Thank you 

 

Lisa Morrison & Bud Erland 
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Portland 97217 


